DRAFT MINUTES PROPOSED FOR ADOPTION BY THE BOARD OF ADJUSTMENT
MAY 24,2012

The Greenville Board of Adjustment met on the above date at 7:00 PM in the City Council Chamber of City Hall.

Scott Shook, Chairman*

Charles Ewen X John Hutchens *
Linda Rich X Sharon Ferris *
Justin Mullarkey * Bill Fleming *
Wiley Carraway X Tom Taft, Jr. X
Claye Frank X

The members present are denoted by an “*” and those absent are denoted by an “X”.
VOTING MEMBERS: Shook, Ewen, Ferris, Rich, Fleming, Hutchens, Mullarkey

OTHERS PRESENT: Mr. Mike Dail, Planner
Mr. Wayne Harrison, Planner
Mrs. Elizabeth Blount, Secretary
Mr. Bill Little, Assistant City Attorney
Mr. Jonathan Edwards, Communications Technician

Chairman Shook stated that a quorum has to be 6 and a full board is 7. He asked for an update from the City
Attorney.

Mr. Little stated that staff had not heard from one board member but the other members did confirm that they would
not be attending the meeting. He stated that the five present members were not sufficient to have a meeting. He said
that staff will look at the guidelines to determine if a special meeting will be held or the agenda items will be
continued until the next scheduled meeting. If the guidelines state that a special meeting needed to be scheduled,
then the chair will be contacted and the appropriate notices will be mailed.

Chairman Shook stated that the board was unable to meet due to the number of members not present. He did
apologize to those that attended. He also mentioned the next regular meeting is June 28 at 7 pm. He guaranteed
that whether the next meeting was the regular scheduled or special meeting, that proper notification in the local
newspaper, posted signs and letters to adjoining properties will be mailed out. He then adjoined the meeting.

Respectfully Submitted

Michael R. Dail, II
Planner
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